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Diesel Fuel Contract  

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 

1. Authorize issuing a contract amendment to Suncor in the amount of $87,000,000 
plus HST for the supply of diesel fuel to TTC properties, along with exercising the 
final contract extension option covering the period March 1 - December 31, 2019.  


